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MINUTES OF THE MEETING HELD AT THE CITY CLUB 
ON WEDNESDAY 24th NOVEMBER 2010 

 
The Meeting began with a minute's silence for fallen and missing Comrades. 
 
Present were, Colonel David, Barry Cobbold, Barry Cooper, Eddie Drew and Fred 
Hill. 
 
Apologies were received from. Pete Alner, Mike Humme, Malcolm Nash, Pete 
Catchpole (now 8o), Liam Wildish, Clive Gerrelli, Bob Keen, John & Dave Covey, 
Tony Talman, Blue Cooper, Tony Tilley, Bill Dixon, Neville Crow, and Paul Daines. 
 
As there were so few at the meeting and nothing to report as such, we had a fairly 
relaxed time.  There was no Treasurer's report due to Pete being unwell, but if you 
wish an update feel free to contact him, we can report £7-70 in the pot. 
 
Barry said he would find out the date of the St Georges Day service for 2011 and let 
members know at the January meeting 
 
To celebrate his Birthday and his Retirement Barry dipped his hand in his pocket for 
the first round of drinks, so to all of those who missed this very unusual act TUFF. 
 
Barry stated that the  Remembrance  Parade was a little better this year with the Band 
keeping the correct step, but there was some confusion when the Parade Marshall 
gave the command Remove Headdress but did not give Replace Headdress, and so as 
not to disappoint the Rain came down. 
 
Colonel David apologised for missing the Parade. 
 
There being no further business the meeting closed at 2020hrs. 
 
The next meeting will be at the same venue on Wednesday 26th January 2011, at 
2000hrs. 

 
 


